First annual
4 b nationwide
pro-life letter campaign

3 million letters annually to end abortion

Will you take just 5 minutes to do your part?

A small team from Chattanooga has started an ambitious pro-life initiative that EVERYONE can participate in.
It will take you about 5 minutes and TOGETHER we can make a real IMPACT FOR LIFE in Washington DC!

Will you do your part to help save innocent babies from the horror of abortion?
All it takes is 5 minutes, an envelope and a stamp!

Visit july2life.com

Click Prepare your letter now!

Enter your zip code

Print or handwrite your letter

Mail your letter July 2nd

Pat yourself on the back - you have put your belief into action!
Share with your family, friends, neighbors and church!
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This is the first year, but the project will continue year after year until the Life at Conception Act is passed!

God bless you for taking just 5 minutes to get DC's attention on the personhood of pre-born human beings!

Bryan Field
Founder and webmaster
Member of Chattanooga Primitive Baptist Church

Visit july2life.com

Send your letter July 2nd!


http://july2life.com/
http://july2life.com/count-me-in
https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/house-bill/616/text
http://july2life.com/
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Remind me Prepare ypur\letter now!
A

First annual
nationwide
pro-life letter campaign

“I think this will be the most influential pro-life project of my
generation. | really do.”

—Bryan Field, founder and webmaster

Prepare your letter now!
Mail it July 2nd!

News: First appearance on national radio announcing July 2 Life. Visit vcyamerica.org/crosstalk for MP3 audio of the interview.

Statement of the Noble Goal:
To end abortion by Congress simply declaring that life begins at
conception. There is already a bill in Congress to do this.

What is needed?
We need 3 million people to write to their United States
Representative asking them to vote for the bill.

When does it need to be completed?
All the letters need to be mailed on July 2, 2019.

3 million letters is...

v 8 times the world record
The world record for a letter writing campaign is 900,000 letters for
Amnesty International. The pro-life community can triple the world
record on an annual basis.

v 3 times the number of annual abortions

Imagine a world where it takes three 911 calls before the police
would be dispatched to a crime scene. This is the world we live in for
the unborn. With approximately 1 million abortions every year, the
least we can do is send three letters for every one of these children.

“One fourth of my generation is missing because of abortion.”

Vv Historically effective

The most recent Constitutional Amendment passed with a letter-
writing campagn in 1992. This requires %3 of Congress and % of all
states to be agreement on the Amendment. Suffice it to say, it is
difficult to pass an Amendment. But it was passed with a letter-
writing campaign!

So let's pass H.R. 616 Life At Conception Act the same way!

3 million letters every year

Currently, we have around 300,000 people visiting Washington D.C.
every January for the March For Life. This is the largest pro-life
demonstration in the world.

For everyone traveling to the March For Life, there must be ten times
as many pro-life people who would be able to send a letter from the
comfort of their own home.

Once this (very reasonable) 1 in 10 ratio is reached, that equals 3
million people sending a pro-life letter every year. That is 1% of the
population unified with the same message

- pass H.R. 616 Life at Conception Act!

How can you help guarantee success?

Most importantly, you should personally set the example, and send
your own pro-life letter. Mark your calendar for July 2nd.
All it takes is one stamp and five minutes.

”

“Every pro-life American should do this as part of their civic duty.
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Get email reminders!
let us know you're on board
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Prepare your letter now!
Mail it July 2nd!

O Follow us on Social Media (links below)

[ Contact us for information on the
Promoter's Program (email below)

O Print letters for your family
O Send pro-life letters from your church

O Go through each of your phone contacts and Facebook friends
one at a time and get them involved!

“We will acheive 3 million letters annually.
The only question is how long until we do.”

For every one who dies from gun violence, more than 63 die from abortion. Life begins at conception. Never at birth.



http://july2life.com/
http://july2life.com/email-me
http://july2life.com/count-me-in
http://july2life.com/count-me-in
https://www.vcyamerica.org/2019/05/23/july-2-life/
http://july2life.com/count-me-in
http://july2life.com/email-me
http://july2life.com/count-me-in
http://july2life.com/that-many-abortions

